THE PUNJAB STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL

EDUCATION AND INDUSTRIAL TRAINING
1-A, Sec 36-A, Chandigarh. Ph 2615385, 2622584-85 Fax: 2660734

SPECIAL CHANCE EXAMINATION

This is for the information of 2010 batch onward Polytechnic students who couldn't
pass their diploma course within stipulated time and having re-appear in three or
less than three subjects are eligible to appear in Special Chance Examination to be
held in November 2024. Date for submission of examination forms with requisite fee
is from 21-10-2024 to 13-11-2024. |

For more information and details, candidates are requested to visit Board's
websites regularly: www.punjabteched.com & www.punjabteched.net
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